MEMORANDUM February 12, 2008

TO: | The Honorable Chair and Membets of The School Board of Miami-
Dade County, Florida

FROM: Rudolph F. Crew, Supérintendent of Schools@ib

SUBJECT: WITHDRAWAL OF AGENDA ITEM D-12

RATIFICATION OF THE 2008 MEMORANDUM OF
UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN MIAMI-DADE COUNTY PUBLIC
SCHOOLS AND THE DADE COUNTY SCHOOL MAINTENANCE
EMPLOYEE COMMITTEE

COMMITTEE: SCHOOL SUPPORT ACCOUNTABILITY

The attached agenda item is being withdrawn because the 2008 Memorandum of
Understanding between Miami-Dade County Public Schools and the Dade County
School Maintenance Employee Committee was not ratified by the bargaining unit
members of the Dade County School Maintenance Employee Committee.

If you have any questions, please call Ms. Ofelia San ‘Pedro', Deputy Superintendent,
Business Operations at 305-995-4581.
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cc:  School Board Attorney
Superintendent’s Cabinet



Office of Superintendent of Schools January 31, 2008
Board Meeting of February 13, 2008

Business Operations
Ofelia San Pedro, Deputy Superintendent

SUBJECT: RATIFICATION OF THE 2008 MEMORANDUM OF
UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN MIAMI-DADE COUNTY PUBLIC
SCHOOLS AND THE DADE COUNTY SCHOOL MAINTENANCE
EMPLOYEE COMMITTEE

COMMITTEE: SCHOOL SUPPORT ACCOUNTABILITY

LINK TO DISTRICT
STRATEGIC PLAN: NEGOTIATE AND DEVELOP CONTRACTS WITH EACH
'BARGAINING UNIT

Staff is in the process of completing contract negotiations on a Health Insurance Plan
(2008) Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with the Dade County School Maintenance
Employee Committee (DCSMEC).

Prior to the School Board meeting of February 13, 2007, the Memorandum of
Understanding will be presented to the DCSMEC bargaining unit members for a ratification
“vote and, if ratified, the contract will be presented to the Board for review and ratification.
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